
© Copyright 2019, SMMware LLC, all rights reserved 
  

 

SMMware Subscriber News 

 

 

 

March 6, 2019, 

 

Availability During Expo  

For those of you attending NASMM 2019, I plan to be available for questions and ad 
hoc training for much of the time when the expo showroom is not open. If you are 
interested, you can stop by the SMMware booth to find out where the favored spot is. 

Lastly, a few people have expressed an interest in getting together as a group, with me 
and other SMMware subscribers. If you are interested let me know some time during 
the conference. My initial thought would be to gather together during lunch on Saturday, 
but for those interested we can finalize things once there. 

As always, thank you for your business, and if you have questions please don't hesitate 
to contact me. 

 

Thanks. 

- Brian Jacobs 

 

P.S. During the expo or after, I would just like to emphasize that you are always 
welcome to contact me about training sessions or just with questions. You definitely 
should not feel that you have to figure things out alone. Support is part of what you get 
with your subscription. 

 


